September Newsletter

Welcome back to the DLCC for our 102nd year! The start of league curling is just a few weeks
away. The club is offering a Back-in-the-Hack bonspiel and mixed doubles clinics to kick off the

season. Read details below.



DEER LODGE Home
CURLING CLUB -

Come and Try Curling

GET STARTED TODAY

Registration Info!

If you still need to register your team for this upcoming season, you still have time! If you are
looking to play in one of the evening House Leagues (formerly called "Men's league"), please

contact Scott at dlccmembershipdraw@amail.com.

League play will start on October 20. If you are looking to play during the daytime or on the

weekend, please contact dlcccontact@gmail.com.

For the House Leagues, instead of each curler signing themselves up as individuals, this year
we are collecting registrations by team. So one player will be signing up and paying for their
entire team. Registration forms, proof of vaccination, and all money must be collected before

you are allowed to step onto the ice.

Click here for more information on our leagues and application forms. New for the 2021-22

season - read about the club's refund policy.




Free Opening Bonspiel for Members!

The club is hosting a FREE bonspiel for anyone who curled at DLCC last year and is returning
to curl this season. The Back-in-the-Hack spiel will be held October 12-17, with 32 spots open.
Each team will also get $80 to use at the bar. To sign up, please email Scott

at diccmembershipdraw@gmail.com. Registration deadline is October 1.

Mixed Doubles Clinics!

DLCC is offering FREE mixed doubles clinics on Tuesday, October 5 and Wednesday, October
6, both nights from 6-8 pm. Learn the rules and strategy for this exciting game that made

its Olympic debut in 2018. The clinics are also a great way to get some practice in before the
season begins. DLCC's mixed doubles league will be played on Tuesday nights at 5:30 pm,

starting October 19.

To register for the clinics or the mixed doubles league, please contact Sean at 204-250-3873 or

seangrassie@hotmail.com.




Junior Program!

The DLCC junior program will be held on Sundays, with Little Rocks (ages 6-9) from 2-2:45 pm
and Bantam (ages 9-15) from 3-5 pm. For more information, please contact Doug at 204-697-

0407 or dlccjuniorbantam@gmail.com.

Curling Club Provincials!

The Nature’s Bounty Curling Club Provincial Championship will be held October 28-31 in
Brandon. In years past there have been regional qualifiers and the DLCC has sent both men's
and women's teams. With a shortage of time this year, Curl MB has made this a direct-entry
provincial event with all clubs allowed one entry. If you and your team are interested in
representing the DLCC at the Curling Club Provincials, please email Corey

at diccpresident@gmail.com and there will be a random draw held ahead of the entry deadline

(Oct 14). The national championship will be held November 28-December 4 in Ottawa.

Events & Latest News



Please keep an eye on the DLCC website and Facebook page for updates and announcements

in-between the monthly newsletters.

The DLCC cannot operate without the help of volunteers, and as the saying goes - "many hands
makes light work". If you are interested in helping out and giving back to the club, even if it's for

a very small time commitment, we would love to hear from you.

Click here to Volunteer!

Click the icons above to view the DLCC's Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Website!
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